From: pat Fisher [ INNENEEE

Sent: 08 January 2023 10:14
To: Planning Policy
Categories: Reg.18 consultation

| understand that you are planning to build more houses in Chardstock.

Are you too planning to widen the main lane into the village. There is no public transport in or out of the village. To
walk to the Tytherleigh is very dangerous.

Especially for mothers with babies in push chairs or children on foot. There are certain times of the day when itis a
nightmare to drive in or out of the village

The standard of drivers speed through the village is bad enough now. Another 60 or so cars from the new houses

would make it even more so.

Regards



